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This letter is being sent to inform you of construction activity on the above-
referenced project. 

IF YOU ARE A LANDLORD, PLEASE SHARE THIS NEWSLETTER WITH 
YOUR RENTERS/TENANTS. 

The contractor has completed final paving and concrete replacement. Due 
to paving later into the summer, the contractor plans to finish black dirt and 
seeding mid to late August once the growing conditions are more optimal. 
We ask that you please mow any previously seeded areas in hope to 
suppress any weeds that grow during this peak summertime.  

We will send out another project update once we better know when the 
topsoil and seeding will occur. 

If you are interested in receiving future Project Updates by email, 
please send your name, property address, and email address to Julie 
Brinkman at jbrinkman@sehinc.com. 

If you have any questions or concerns, feel free to contact me or Project 
Engineer Doug Scott. Have a great week! 

Dalton Kosek, Resident Project Representative 
320.510.2301 

 


